Subject:  Notes from June 23, 2022 Meeting
A formal presentation was not planned but this was a great discussion for those involved.  It started with the questions “What is new in your world of equity?”
[bookmark: _GoBack]Katherine mentioned the I-Data focused on equity for academic advisors.  This will have multiple purposes and she may be able to give an update in the Sept/Oct 2022 timeframe.  She also mentioned the Innovation Alliance (info in chat) again focused on advising with specific emphasis on at-risk students.
David gave an update on the Math Alliance.  They are looking to make improvements in the areas of mentoring, grant writing, curricula testing and staff support.  They are also considering hiring a Director of Active Engagement.  They are obtaining funding from Alliance universities and support form outside the Alliance.  
Aletha mentioned the Data Driven Decision Making of Equity Series which is focused on STEM.  They are trying to determine the best way to look at this data on behalf of equity.

Notes from the Chat:
From Katherine Yngve (IDA+A; she/hers) to Everyone 02:30 PM
David -- you said Minnesota, Arizona State, (Purdue) and who else?
From Aletha Stahl (she, her) to Everyone 02:49 PM
I looked a Math Alliance. Definitely exciting!
From Katherine Yngve (IDA+A; she/hers) to Everyone 02:52 PM
https://theuia.org/
From Katherine Yngve (IDA+A; she/hers) to Everyone 02:58 PM
https://www.purdue.edu/diversity-inclusion/resources/equity/index.php
